
21st November 2023

Winter Wonderland Fair Food Donations

Dear Parent/Carer,

Wewill be running a cake and Asian Food stall at theWinterWonderland Fair on
Friday 8th of December.

This is always one of our most popular stalls, especially the homemade items that are
donated.

If you are able tomake some cakes or Asian food such as samosas, spring rolls or
pakoras that we could sell, please bring themwith your child to school on themorning
of the 8th of December to their classroom.

Thank you for your continued support

Your sincerely

Mr Angier andMiss Barnes


